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C a l i f o r n i a  S t a t e  C o a s t a l  C o n s e r v a n c y  

  

Humboldt County 

1105 Sixth Street 

Eureka, CA 95501 

 

April 23, 2024 

 

Dear Cybelle Immitt, 

 

Congratulations! The Conservancy Board authorized a grant of $362,049 for the Humboldt County for 

Supporting Rural Wildfire Resiliency with Lidar Derivatives Project (24-012-01). This project is for the 

development of topographic and forest structure lidar derivative datasets for nine north coast counties which are 

critical data layers for wildfire resilience planning. This project is in partnership with the North Coast Resource 

Partnership (NCRP). This was approved as agenda item 17 at the April 18th, 2024 board meeting. 

 

The Conservancy requires a resolution from the Board of Supervisors (see attached template) in order to 

disburse the funds.  If you have any questions, please contact me at lilly.allen@scc.ca.gov. 

 

All the best, 

 

 

 

Lilly Allen  

Project Manager 
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